
North Norfolk District Council 

Public Inspection and Audit of Accounts 2018/19 

 

Under the requirement of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, and in line with the Accounts 

and Audit Regulations 2015. 

Notice is hereby given that from the 3rd June to 12th July 2019 during normal office hours Monday to 

Friday, any person interested may inspect and make copies of the accounts of North Norfolk District 

Council for the year ended 31st March 2019. This includes all related books, deeds, contracts, bills, 

vouchers and receipts. The accounts and other documents will be available for inspection at the Council 

Offices, Holt Road, Cromer, NR27 9EN where they are normally kept, or otherwise by arrangement.  

Applications should be made initially to the Head of Finance and Assets at Council Offices, Holt Road, 

Cromer, NR27 9EN. 

A copy can also be found on the Council’s website www.north-norfolk.gov.uk 

If you have any questions or objections these should be addressed to the Councils External Auditor Mr. 

Mark Hodgson, Ernst and Young LLP, One Cambridge Business Park, Cowley Road, Cambridge, CB4 0DZ.    

No objection may be made unless Ernst and Young LLP have previously received written notice of the 

proposed objection and its grounds.  A copy of that written notice must also be sent to the Head of Finance 

and Assets at Council Offices, Holt Road, Cromer, NR27 9EN. 

 

Duncan Ellis 

Head of Finance and Assets 

North Norfolk District Council 

Council Offices 

Holt Road 

Cromer 

NR27 9EN 

 

Duncan.Ellis@north-norfolk.gov.uk 
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